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McGill University 
Montreal

PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR 

A. E. MORGAN

30th November 1936

Dear Canon He^hey,

Many thanks for your kind invitation to

have tea at your house but unfortunately it was not

possible as I was Just about to leave and I had no free

I am very grateful to you for sending to me a copytime.

of the interesting letter, which I much appreciated being

allowed to see.

I shall hope to see your son soon and

tell him that we met.

Yours sincerely,

Reverend Canon Hs(âney, D.D., 
St. Luke’s Church, 
Stradbrooke Ave 
Fort Rouge, Winnipeg.
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